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Library — Archives April 1, 1965

Dr. Linus C, Paulimg, Jr.
1531 South Beretamia Street #301
Honolulu, Hawaii 96814

Dear Linus:

1 wanted to reach by e this afternoon, but your answering
service tells me will not in your office, If the Pan Air strike
is settled, I will be off to Asia tonight, so this is the best way to
reach you before I go.

The immigration authorities called I for an interview
(she is a German citizem, on an ant visa), and questioned her dbout
her illness, It seems that she is liable for deportation if it can be
shown that her illness is recurrent. They talked her into signing a
document which would authorize a release of her records to immigration
from Queen's Hospital.

She was told that if she became ill again she would be deported,
if members of her family (now in Hawaii) were in Germany to receive her.
Those members, a mother and sister, do plan to return to Germany after
another year or so.

BN ic still living with us. She is now working as a nurse
at Leahi Hospital, and just holding on.

We would be grateful if you could advise us on how we should pro-
ceed, We wonder specific the records are on two counts, first,
the recurrence cf her illness, and second, the role of another alien.
We have disassociated ourselves with the {atter individual, but we have
not as yet been successful in transfering his visa sponsorship, so more
than a concern about ' s welfare is involved here.

Please call me at home Tomorrow, Friday, at 960-666, and if I am
not at home, please talk to Amne, and give her your thoughts on the
subject, Thanks wvery much for your interest and concern.

Yours,

Robert Aitken



